Thinking About College Expenses?

Do you have young children, high-schoolers, or even young adults already in college? Are you wondering how to plan for or manage college expenses? Are you a grandparent wanting to help your youngsters?

Join the Planned Giving Committee for a practical conversation with two FUUSB congregation members, Jason Cadwell, CPA/Financial Planner, and Monica Sargent, 30 year Vermont Student Assistance Corporation professional. Both have children at various points in the college process. They want to share their experience and shape their conversation around your specific, practical questions about this very important family issue.

Please join us at the Meetinghouse on Sunday, October 26, 2014, from 12:30 to 2pm. No cost, but please RSVP to Sally Conrad <u>dconrad@uvm.edu</u>.

Need child care? Please request it by Monday, October 20 at childcare@uusociety.org.

We look forward to seeing you!